

ĐỀ ÔN TẬP KTĐK 1

I. PHONETICS

Choose the word in which the underlined letters are not pronounced the same as the rest in the group

1. A. playsu B. goes C. lives D. changes
2. A. sissors B. sugar C. sandwich D. sister
3. A. lived B. stayed C. returned D. hoped

II. VOCABULARY

Choose the best answer A, B, C or D

4. The neighbour shouted at us _____ because we made so much noise.
A. quietly B. calmly C. slowly D. angrily
5. We're going to _____ all the sights when we visit Ba Na Hill.
A. go B. see C. stay D. watch
6. My cousin is a/an _____. He takes care of sick animals.
A. engineer B. soldier C. vet D. actor
7. The leaves change colour in _____.
A. spring B. summer C. autumn D. winter
8. Most children love eating _____ but they are bad for your teeth.
A. bread B. sweets C. sausages D. vegetables
9. You can get a train ticket from a _____.
A. market B. museum C. railway station D. cinema
10. There are two _____ of milk in the fridge.
A. cartons B. tin C. kilo D. bottle
11. George is from Berlin. He's _____.
A. England B. Scotland C. German D. Mexico

III. GRAMMAR

Choose the best answer A, B, C or D

12. Thomas _____ 26 now, but he _____ about 13 in that photo.
A. is/is B. was/was C. is/was D. are/ were
13. Normally, Mary _____ black shoes, but today she _____ red wellies.
A. is wearing/ wears B. wears/ wears
C. wears/ is wearing D. is wearing/ is wearing
14. I _____ my great grandmother for few years. She _____ when I was ten.
A. have known/ died B. knew/ has died
C. have knew/ has died D. knew/ died
15. _____ told me many things about _____.
A. They/ his B. Their/ he
C. They/ him D. Their/ his
16. There is an _____ on the table.
A. orange juice B. lemonade C. pineapple D. apple
17. _____ there any coffee in your cup?
A. Is B. Are C. Were D. Aren't
18. Robert _____ to Italy with his best friend this summer.
A. is going to travel B. will travels
C. is going to travelling D. will to travel
19. Lions are _____ hunters than crocodiles
A. gooder B. better C. more good D. the best
20. Death Valley is _____ place in the world.
A. hotter B. hoter C. the hottest D. the most hot
21. My husband _____ any sports since last year.
A. has played B. have played C. played D. hasn't played
22. My sisters _____ in the kitchen, they _____ theirs bikes.
A. are cooking/ are riding B. cook/ ride
C. aren't cooking/ are rideing D. aren't cooking/ are riding
23. Would you like _____ more coffee?
A. any B. a C. some D. an

IV. READING

Reading 1: *Read the passage and choose True, False or Doesn't say.*

Interview with Paul Mason

Last week Paul Mason, author of the novels *Silence*, *Who did it?* and *Go Away*, agreed to be interviewed by one of our journalists.

Lifestyle & Experience

I live in New York with my second wife and our three children. I wasn't always a writer. When I left school I got a job in a library. In my free time I read murder novels, but one day I decided to write one. I was lucky because people liked it. I earned a lot of money so I left my job at the library and began to write all the time. I get up at 6 a.m., go to the gym for an hour, then go to my office. I buy breakfast on the way and eat it while I check my emails. After I've answered my emails I start writing. I can easily spend 9 or 10 hours writing.

Tastes

After work I have dinner with my family. Sometimes we go out to parties or to the theatre, but most evenings I prefer to relax at home and listen to jazz or read. My favourite author is Agatha Christie and at the moment I'm reading a book she wrote about her life. My cat usually sits next to me while I read, and the rest of the family like to watch TV.

Places

One of my favourite places is Maine on the east coast. We have a small house near the beach. It isn't very far from Vermont, where we go skiing in the winter. In the summer, we usually go to Venice where my wife's family live. It's probably the most beautiful city I've ever seen. I stayed in Venice when I wrote my third book and that's where I learned to speak Italian and to play the guitar. I hope to buy a house there one day. Then I'd like to retire and learn to paint.

24. Paul has been married once.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

25. He wrote his first novel when he worked at the library.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

26. He checks his emails before he starts writing.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

27. He hasn't appeared on TV.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

28. He has bought another house in Italy.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

Reading 2: Read the article and choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

Elizabeth Blackwell was born in England in 1821, and emigrated to New York City when she was ten years old. One day she decided that she wanted to become a doctor. That was nearly impossible for a woman in the middle of the nineteenth century. After writing many letters seeking admission to medical schools, she was finally accepted by a doctor in Philadelphia. So determined was she, that she taught school and gave music lessons to earn money for her tuition.

In 1849, after graduation from medical school, she decided to further her education in Paris. She wanted to be a surgeon, but a serious eye infection forced her to abandon the idea.

Upon returning to the United States, she found it difficult to start her own practice because she was a woman. By 1857 Elizabeth and her 15 sister, also a doctor, along with another female doctor, managed to open a new hospital, the first for women and children. Besides being the first female physician and founding her own hospital, she also established the first medical school for women.

29. Why couldn't Elizabeth Blackwell realize her dream of becoming a surgeon?

A. She couldn't get admitted to medical school.

B. She decided to further her education in Paris.

- C. A serious eye infection halted her quest.
- D. It was difficult for her to start a practice in the United States.
30. What main obstacle almost destroyed Elizabeth's chances for becoming a doctor?
- A. She was a woman.
- B. She wrote too many letters.
- C. She couldn't graduate from medical school.
- D. She couldn't establish her hospital.
31. How many years elapsed between her graduation from medical school and the opening of her hospital?
- A. 8
- B. 10
- C. 19
- D. 36
32. When Elizabeth was a doctor, she was _____ years old
- A. 31
- B. 49
- C. 28
- D. 21
33. All of the following are "firsts" in the life of Elizabeth Blackwell, except
- A. she became the first female physician
- B. she was the first woman surgeon
- C. she and several other women founded the first hospital for women and children
- D. she established the first medical school for women

IV. WRITING

Writing 1: Choose the best sentence from the words given

34. She/ run/ because/ she/ late/ lesson.
- A. She runs because she's late for her lesson.
- B. She runs because she's being late for her lesson.
- C. She's runing because she's being late for her lesson.

D. She's running because she's late for her lesson.

35. you/ last/ spend/ where/ holiday/ your?

A. Did you last spend your holiday where?

B. Where did you spent your last holiday?

C. Where were you spend your last holiday?

D. Where did you spend your last holiday?

Writing 2: Choose the sentence with the similar meaning as the given one

36. Ba Be Lake is bigger than all the other natural lakes in Viet Nam.

A. Ba Be Lake is the biggest natural lake in Viet Nam.

B. Ba Be Lake is the biggest natural lake in Viet Nam.

C. Ba Be Lake is the most biggest natural lake in Viet Nam.

D. Ba Be Lake is the biggest natural lakes in Viet Nam.

37. The air in the countryside is often cleaner than that in the city.

A. The air in the city is more polluted than the air in the countryside.

B. The air in the city isn't more polluted than the air in the countryside.

C. The air in the city is polluteder than the air in the countryside.

D. The air in the city is the most polluted than the air in the countryside.

Mark the letters A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following questions:

38. I've taken a new job, its salary is fantastic.

A. reasonable B. acceptable C. pretty high D. wonderful

Mark the letters A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following questions:

39. Joana has saved a lot of money for her old age.

A. spent B. earned C. left D. won

Mark the letters A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined parts that need correction in each of the following questions:

40. There are differences and similarities between Vietnamese and American culture.

A

B

C

D